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SERRANO

February 22, 2008

Mr. Rusty Dupray, Supervisor

Board of Supervisors

and

Clerk of The Board - County of El Dorado
El Dorado County Government Center
330 Fair Lane

Placerville, CA. 95667

Re:  Serrano Villase M-4 — TM 05-1393

Gentlepersons:

Please accept this letter as our request for a continuance of the Village M-4 application to
April 1, 2008. This request is based upon three factors:

First, we are working with the objecting neighbors (Van Dyke) as you requested. We
have had two meetings and may need a third.

Second, certain misrepresentations have been made to other neighbors within both Green
Springs Ranch and our project, and we want to personally address these issues prior to the
hearing. We continue to work with the Green Springs Ranch Border Committee, consistent with
our past practice, and need to share with them any modification to our project prior to the Board
meeting.

Finally, I want to meet with David Storer prior to the Board meeting to clarify certain
issues raised in our meetings with our neighbors. Mr. Storer is out of town and unavailable for a
meeting prior to Tuesday.

We respectfully request a continuance to April 1, 2008. Please call with any questions.

Best Regards,

UA Al

Kirk Bone
KB:lts
cc:  Donand Ellen Van Dyke = Mel Pabalinas
David Storer Gina Hunter
Paula Frantz Green Springs Ranch Border Committee
Larry Appel
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